


CHI TREASURER'S REPORT 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS. 

Balance on hand, September 30th: 
Meeting Fees: 
Regular Member Dues(! year): 
Associate Member Dues(½ year): 
Donation: 
Reserve Fund Interest: 
Meeting Roan: 
Refreshments: 
Postage: 
Supplies (Envelopes): 
Miscellaneous; 
Chapter Reserve Fund: 

Balance on hand, October 31st: 

$129.08 
+105.00 
+ 9.00 
+ 4.00 
+ 3.00 
+ 11.30 
- 74.00 
- 41.00 
- 21.15 
- 1.81 
- .3.00 
- 11.30 

$109.12 

The nomination of CHI Chapter Officers for 1981 will be held during our November meeting, 
with further nomination and the election of Officers during our December meeting. To be el­
ected are: President, Vice-President, and Secretary/Treasurer. Any Regular Member of CHI is 
eligible to vote and to be elected to office, but those running for office should be persons 
who attend Chapter meetings on a fairly regular basis and are willing to accept the small 
amount of work the position requires. To be nominated a person must either be present on either 
of the nominating nights, or have given prior written consent to the nomination. If you won't 
run for an office, and/or cane out and vote, don't canplain! This is your Chapter. 

ADVANCE NOTICE • ••• •• 
Another joint meeting of CHI and Delta Chapters is now scheduled for the weekend of March 

7th, in the Holland, Michigan, area. The weekend activities will be open to all Tri-Sigma 
members in the Great Lakes Area and surrounding States (you need not belong to either CHI or 
Delta Chapters to attend), as well as prospective members of the Sorority. Further information 
will be published shortly, so reserve this weekend now! Advance reservations will be required 
(with naninal "down-payment"), so appropriate plans for the weekend activities can be made. 

CHI CHAPTER RESERVE FUND ••••• • 
At our September meeting, a question was raised about the purpose and use of our Chapter 

Reserve Fund. It was explained at that time that this fund was established primarily as a 
cushion against the time the Chapter would be short of cash for motel rental, refreshments, etc. 
It was also intended that the fund could serve as assistance for any member who had a legal 
problem concerning cross-dressing, and was willing to pursue it in the Courts. The question 
was tabled, for further consideration at our October Meeting. After further discussion at our 
meeting last month, it was agreed that there would be no change in the purpose, or handling, 
of our Reserve Fund monies. The Chapter Reserve Fund will re.main as a cushion against unexpect­
ed Chapter obligations, or for any other specific purpose that the Chapter as a whole may 
choose to support. 

FUTURE OUTING ••••• • 
CHI is planning a Special Event, after the first of the year, for couples only. Under the 

sponsorship of Haryann, the Chapter is planning another theater outing. This is intended as 
a strictly social evening (no dressing), to allow everyone to get together on a strictly "fun" 
basis. It will also be a good time to introduce your wife or girlfriend to the "group," to 
break the ice if she has never met us before. We are tentatively planning a dinner at the 
Blackhawk Restaurant, followed by the show "Evita" (provided it is still playing at that time). 
Otherwise, another alternate dinner/show will be selected. Full details will be published as 
soon as firm plans are made. Advance reservations will be required. 










